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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 22, 1975 

MEMORANDUM FOR: DICK CHENEY 

FROM: JERRY H. JONES 

Attached is a status report on the DOT brake 
regulations as you requested. You will recall 
we went forward with the regulations but with the 
request that a new study be implemented to assess 
their economic impact on the trucking industry 
and the new brakes effectiveness. The fact of the 
matter is that DOT does not have sufficient scientific 
data to make this assessment now and it will not 
be available until mid-summer. Duval is keeping 
the heat on. 

Digitized from Box C13 of The Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library




